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Letters to the Editorial Board

Dear editors!

First, please accept my apologies for not
responding by January 11,2004. I am a few days
late, largely because of other time conflicts and
my failure to immediately open your message. [
hope you will be able to accept my instructions a
few days late. There are only 6 modest errors which
could be easily corrected and would greatly
improve the manuscript. Please let me know
whether my late submission of these corrections
could be used before your journal deadlines. Here
are the corrections:

1. Onpage 212, left column, lines 7 to 8, please
change the wording from ... mean estimate
statistic of thythm ...” to “. .. midline estimating
statistic of thythm...”.

2. On page 212, right column, line 22, please
change “In decreasing the order of magnitude
...” into “In decreasing order of magnitude....”.

3. Onthe page 213, line 22, the beginning of the
second paragraph “Training and circadian BP
overswinging” should be italicised. It is the
beginning of a new topic.

4. Inthe References, the item Borer 2002 is now
published. Therefore the “(in press)” should
be changed to “15, 827-830”.

Comment of the Editorial board:

5. Atthe very end of the article, under “Corres-
pondence to:, there are two errors. Please
change “Department of Kinesiology” to
“Division of Kinesiology”.

6. Inthe same Correspondence section, the fax
number is incorrect. Please change to 647-
1925 to 936-1925.

That is all. [ hope you receive it in time to make
the changes. Please kindly let me know whether
the changes could be done on time.

Sve najbolje u novoj godini Vama i Vasim
kolegama zeli

Professor Katarina T. Borer, Ph.D.

Division of Kinesiology, University of Michigan
401 Washtenaw, Ann Arbor,

MI 48109-2214

Phone: + 1 (734) 647-2703;

Fax: (734) 936-1925
http://www.umich.edu/~katarina

Unfortunately, the letter reached us when the KINESIOLOGY, 35 (2), 2003, was already in print.
Nothing could be done to make the necessary corrections and the article appeared with six, really modest,

CITor1S.

Therefore, we would like to apologise to Prof. Katarina T. Borer and her co-authors, as well as to our

readers for that oversight.
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